
 

CHERITON BISHOP PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

2nd HALF AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Our themes for the next half term will be celebrations, family occasions and festivals.  The 

children will all be exploring crafts and activities based around birthdays, Bonfire Night, 

Remembrance Day, Diwali, and Christmas, as well as following the children’s interests along the way as usual.  We 

will also be looking at our toys, asking ‘which ones are our favourites?’ ‘Have they changed from our parent’s toys?’ 

 

SESSION TIMES REMINDER – Please note our session times: 

Morning 9:00-12pm 

Afternoon to include lunch 12 – 3pm 

All day 9:00-3pm 

Funding can be used for these sessions or charged at £4.75 per hour. 

Additional 30 minutes – 3 – 3:30pm - £2 extra charge when funding is not available. 

 

Drop-off and pick up will be from the double glass doors at the beginning and end of the day.  Midday drop-off and 

pick up will be from the wooden road door.  Please press doorbell firmly!   

 

NATIVITY –We are hoping to join the Key stage 1 children again for the school’s Nativity performance!  More 

information to follow.  

  

CHILDREN’S XMAS PARTY ADVANCE NOTICE! – 1 – 3pm, afternoon of 6th Dec.  Children usually in on a 

Wednesday can be dropped off at the usual time in the morning.  If not usually in, your child can be dropped off in the 

afternoon from 1pm. The PTFA are kindly funding the hire of a bouncy castle for the party in the afternoon.  We will 

also have a very important visitor who will give a gift of a book to each Preschool child, also funded by the PTFA!    

 

SCHOOL DINNERS – Please note we are a nut free school!  Please do not send your child in with anything 

containing nuts.  We will continue to offer the option of ordering a cooked school dinner for your child. 

Orders need to be paid for online by the end of Wednesday evenings for the following week.  School dinners 

are £2.60 per day. Please let us know if you have any issues logging in. 

 

REMINDER – BOOKS & TOY SACKS AVAILABLE TO 

BORROW!   

Books & toy sacks are available to book out now!  

The options are as follows- ‘Letters and sounds’, 

Throwing and catching, Dressing teddy, Numbers,  

Nursery rhymes, Shapes, ‘Ringo the Flamingo’ story sack, Mark 

making.  

These sacks can be taken home on a weekly basis. Each sack includes    

an information sheet on different activity ideas and how that area of 

learning links with the Early Years curriculum.  Any feedback on these would be very much appreciated 

and hopefully contents will be added to and improved on an ongoing basis.  

 

CONTACT DETAILS - Pre-school landline – 24314 (Pre-school hours only)   

                         Email – admincheritonbishop@thelink.academy  

  

 *Please speak to us if you have any suggestions, comments or concerns regarding Pre-school.   


